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Dear Mr. Beckett: 

We appreciated the opportunity to discuss with you the organization and 

function of the Hudson River Policy Committee and the Technical Committee 
during our site visit at Indian Point Nuclear Generating Station on 

February 21 and 22, 1973.  

At that time you reported that the Technical Committee meets about once 
a month and at each meeting a specific topic or topics of technical 
nature pertaining to the environmental surveillance studies being done 
on the Hudson River are discussed. Would it be .possible to obtain 
information on the topics to be covered for the next several meetings, 
the dates and locations of the meetings? Would it be possible to attend 
such a meeting? 

If available, would it be possible to obtain any minutes of previous 
meetings or monthly reports prepared by Texas Instrument Company for 
monitoring and studying of aquatic biota in the Hudson River?.  

Again, thank you for your assistance.  

Sincerely, 

M. J. Oestmann, Environmental Project 

Manager 

Environmental Projects Branch No. 1 

Directorate of Licensing 
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